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Circular No.: PMEX/MKT, BD&CSS/2016/35 August 23, 2016

SMS Alert Service - Update

In continuation to Circular No. PMEX/MKT,BD&CSS/2016/34 dated August 19, 2016 on
the captioned subject, all brokers and their clients are hereby informed that the Exchange has
decided to suspend the mandatory SMS alerts service with effect from August 24, 2016.

The Exchange will be updating the SMS formats for trade confirmations and fund allocations
& withdrawals based on different actions performed in the trading system so that each
message can correctly depict the action executed. Once these updates have been made, the
SMS Alert Service will once again be made mandatory for all clients.

For further information and assistance, please feel free to contact our Customer Support
Services by phone on 021-111-623-623, 0300-8213-324 and 0321-8756-623 or by email at
support@pmex.com.pk.
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